Kindergarten Note – December 16, 2014

It’s our last week before Christmas break and we are doing lots of things in Kindergarten:
We finished Letterbook “L” this week!  We are using our time going over blending new words beginning with /lo/ and /la/.  And ending words with /ad/, /od/, /ag/, /og/, /as/, /ak/ and /ok/.  They are sounding out and reading words with these beginnings and endings.
In math we just learned that there are 2 halves to a whole, we are comparing sets and counting dots on dot blocks (die).  
We are reviewing our studies about Native Americans in history.  We are reviewing seasons in Science.  We will study storms in the new year!
Please check out our Kindergarten website which you can access through the Grace Lutheran Church & School website and let me know what you think!
We have been doing many crafts which will go home with your child on Friday at noon.  
Friday we will have our Advent party at 11:15 am.  Please contact Emi’s mom, Jennie or Ethan’s mom, Judy if you want to help by bringing a treat or napkins or something.  School is out at 12 noon on Friday.  There will be extended care until 6pm Friday evening.
Enjoy your family time together during break.  Please join us for our Christmas and New Year’s church services as listed in the P.I.N.  
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Blessings to you and yours this Christmastime,

Mrs. Kilcullen
